JANUARY NEWSLETTER

Happy New Year!

Last month the kids had a lot of fun making arts and crafts and
having their family trees all around. They truly enjoyed showing off
their families and introducing everyone to us. This month we will be
building on our knowledge of color, shapes, and sizes! We will be
working on our fine motor skills by tracing shapes and cutting them
out. We will be working on sequencing colors from dark to light and
shapes large to small. The students will be working on classifying
colors, which will lead them to learning about primary and
secondary colors. The class will continue working on their letter
recognition with word/sentence segmentations. We will also be
incorporating lots of fun winter activities!

Birthdays!

e Emersyn! Jan,é J;p
¢ Miles! Jan,24
e Jude! Jan,27




